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Update – week commencing 5th May 2025    

Following on from our most recent updates, please find below some additional information about the 
works progress. Please do get in touch if you have any concerns or need further information. 

• Temporary site compound has been set up. 

• Deliveries of the steel sheet piles have been received. 

• A reaction stand was set up and the four shorter dummy piles were installed to provide initial 
guidance for the silent press piler. After some of the full length piles were installed, the dummy 
piles were removed. 

• Whilst wind speeds have been exceeding safe working conditions for installing the piles, 11 full 
length piles were able to be installed. 

 

Works taking place from Monday 12th May: 

• Further deliveries of the steel sheet piles. 

• Continuing to install the steel sheet piles. 

 

Parking 

A temporary site compound and traffic management system have been set up in Southwold Pier car 
park. Both Southwold Pier and Southwold Beach car parks remain open. A map of the impacts on car 
parking is on page 2 of this update. 

 

The car park south of the working area and motorhome parking are available as usual. A single lane two 
way access with priority designations is now in place past the motorhome parking to allow access to 
the motorhome turning area and Southwold Beach car park. The one way system remains in place as 
usual south of the working area. Deliveries requiring vehicles too large to use the one way system will 
be escorted through the car park by traffic marshals. 
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Contact us 

Coastal Management service, Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft, NR33 0EQ 

If you would like this factsheet in another format, please let us know by emailing: 
coastalmanagement@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

Follow us on social media 

X: @EastSuffolk 
Facebook: @EastSuffolkCouncil 
Instagram: @eastsuffolkcouncil 

www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

Green hatched area showing 
Southwold Beach car park open as 
usual 

Pink hatched area showing 
motorhome area 

Orange hatched area showing 
temporary site compound 

Arrows showing single lane two way 
access to motorhome turning area 
and Southwold Beach car park with 
priority designations 

Blue hatched area showing parking 
available as normal 

Arrows showing one way system in 
place as usual south of the working 
area 
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